
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Corporate Income Tax Agency Launches Website to Enhance Stakeholder 
Engagement 

• Pembroke, Bermuda – 9th June, 2025 – The Corporate Income Tax 
Agency (CITA) is pleased to announce the launch of its website, 
www.cita.bm, marking a major milestone in its commitment to 
transparency, accessibility and stakeholder engagement. 

• The new website provides a centralized hub for corporate taxpayers, 
industry professionals and the general public to access key 
information on the agency and Bermuda’s corporate income tax 
regime.  Visitors can find updates on policy developments, guidance 
on compliance requirements, and official announcements from the 
Agency. 

• “The launch of www.cita.bm represents a significant step forward in 
our efforts to ensure transparency and accessibility through digital 
channels,” said Mervyn Skeet, Chief Executive Officer of the 
Corporate Income Tax Agency. “We are committed to supporting 
taxpayers with clear, accurate, and timely information.” 

The launch of this website is the first in a series of initiatives to support 
stakeholder awareness and engagement.  CITA encourages all interested 
parties to visit www.cita.bm and explore the resources available and 
continue to visit in the future as new features are introduced in the coming 
months. 

 

http://www.cita.bm/

